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B NL B 0‘:lLING 
LEAGUES 

Weekly Standing s 

1. Fire Dept. 

2. Cyclotron 

3. Electronics 

4. Physics 

5. Videos 

6. Electrons 

7. Orbits 

8. Meteorology 

1, 
2. 
3. 
4. 
5. 
6. 
7. 
8. 

Tuesday (Ladies) 

:i. &. 
Fiscal -6 3 
Administration 5 4 
Communications 5 4 
Medical 5 4 

A. E. C. 4 5 

Biology 4 5 
Pur cha sing 4 5 
Accelerator 3 6 

*fVednesday 

1. P.G. 4. 
2. A. E. C. 
3. Machine Shop 

4. Purchasing 

5. Draftees 

6. Utilities 

7. H. Mach. Shop 

8. Pile Cperator s 

1. 
2. 
3. 
4. 
5. 
6. 
7. 
8. 

Thursday 
T)y T ” 

Cosmos ?’ 2 

Police Dept. 6 3 

Fiscal 5 4 

Accel. Techs. 4 5 
Bookacs 4 5 
Central Drafting 4 5 
Pile Drivers 4 5 

Hot Lab 2 7 

Monday 

w. L. 
-8-i 
6 3 
6 3 
4 5 
4 5 
3 6 
3 6 
2 7 

w. L. 
?Z 
5 4 
5 4 
5 4 
4 5 
4 5 
3 6 
3 6 

GOLF BOWLERS 

On Saturday, Oct. 21, 
Tom Marrion again won 
the annual BNL handicap 
Golf Championship by 
beating George Bennett 
in an eighteen hole match. 
Marrion had entered the 
finals by winning over Lou 
Lento and Bennett had 
gained the play-off posi- 
tionby a victory over Lee 
McCann. 

CAFETERIP 

Commencing Monday, 
Oct. 23, the Cafeteria 
will not be open from 
5:00 P.M. to 6:30 P.M. 
until further notice. 
Those persons desiring 
supper meal may obtain 
same at Snack Bar. New 

hours for Cafeteria, Mon- 
day through Friday in- 
clusive are: breakfast 
7:30 A.M.- 1l:OO A.M., 
outgoing orders taken 
from 9:oo A.M.-l 1 :oo 
A.M., lunch 11:30 A.M.- 
2:3OP.M. SnackBar hours 

Monday through Friday 
inclusive: 2:30 P.M. - 
1O:OO P.M., Saturday and 
Sunday 9:00 A.M.-6:30 

P.M. 

SnU ARE D r?NCE 

Wednesday, Oct. 25 
Recreation Bldg. 
York Lane-8:00 P.M. 

Samples of bowling 
shoes may be seen at the 
Recreation Office. Orders 

accompanied by payment 
will be taken on or before 

Friday, November 3. 

S/ ILING 

The Connetquot Dinghy 

Club is starting Frostbite 
Racing for all interested 

sailors. The races are 
held each week-end on 

Great River directly op- 
posite Snapper Inn. Any- 
one interested in this new- 

ly formed club may race 
one of the club’s boats as 
crew or skipper dur ing 
this time, Member ship in 
the club is inexpensive and 
all boats are club proper- 

ty. For further details 
contact E.W. Hall, Ext. 
791 or F.L. Horn, Ext. 

668. 

CAMERA 
CLUB 

The next meeting of the 
Camera Club will be on 
Oct. 25 at 7:00 P.M. inthe 
Recreation Bldg. on York 
Lane. .‘?l! B.E.R. A. mem- 
bers are invited to attend. 

Nov. 22 is the closing 
date for the next contest 
the subject of which will 
be “%mmer” or ” 1,utumn” 

scenes incolor. Members 
may submit two or three 
transparencies, 
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BOOK SALE CLJSSIFIED For Sale 

B.E.R. A. has made ar- 
rangements with one of the 
leading book publishers 
for the sale of inventory 
surplus books, C ship- 
ment of two thousand 
books, sixty percent non- 
fiction, has been received 
and will go on sale at the 
Recreation Office, 3 Cen- 
ter St., on Tuesday, Oct. 
24 at 5:00 P.M. The 
saie will continue daily at 
the same time, No books 
will be reserved or sold 
before 5:00 P.M. daily. 

NE-;1 BOGKS ON 

B. E,R. A. LIBRARY 
SHELIJES 

Son of a Hundred Kings - 
Costain 

Bennett’s Welcome - 
Fletcher 

Strange Lady - Hichens 
1 nother Pamela - Sinclair 

The Man Dormant - 
Lodwick 

Honey for the Ghost - 
Golding 

The Peaceable Kingdom - 
Kennelly 

The Secret Pilgrim - 
Kimbrough 

Tomboy - Ellson 
Let go of Yesterday - 

Breslin 
Others 
Mysteries 

Household Goods for Sale 

Lawson sofa, wing chair, 
club chair, studio couch, 

kitchen table and chairs 

(4), fir epl ace accessories 

( screen, andiron, poker 

set, grate), metal bridge 
chairs (4), man’s bicycle, 
metal wheelbarrow and 
spade, single bed - ma- 

hogany colored metal, 

metal garden chairs (2), 
chrome garden chair, 

leather cushion, portable 
electric stove, 3-way 

floor lamp, upright piano, 
library table, ping pong 
table, mist ellaneous 
dishes. Call G. Bennett, 
Ext. 668. 

For Sale 

Bridge table opens 
8 with 4 chairs 

fold) 

to seat 
(also 

$25.00 

C pex Vashing Machine 

90.00 
Electric Everhot Cooker 

with pots 5.00 

12 qt. Pressure Cooker 
and Canner 15.00 

1 Westinghouse Refriger- 
ator 19SO model (new) 

180.00 

fi nd many other things. 
Call t. Murphy, Ext. 2389 
or Selden 3601. 

18 ft. trunk cabin run- 

about complete with 
lights, compass, anchor, 
life preservers, etc. Has 
safety glass windshield 
and 25 H. P. Universal 
engine. Draft 22 inches. 
Ideal for bay use. Asking 
price $990. Call Cowan, 

Ext. 592. 

For Sale 

1938 two-door Plym- 

outh Call Ext. 686 or 

788, 

For Sale 

1933 Buick sedan. Call 

Ext. 391. 

Lost 

Car keys in leather case. 
If found, call Richard 
Blydenburgh, Ext, 2310. 

Found 

Ladies multi-colored 

scar,. f 

Picture 8-l/2 x 6-l/2 
of 4 girls captioned “Home 
from California” found. in 
Research Staff Building 
Lounge. Call Ext. 393. 

BRIDGE CLUB 

The Bridge Club will 
meet Tuesday, Oct. 24 at 
8:15 P.M. inthe Research 
Staff Lounge. Everyone 
welcome. 

For Sale 

Four new Goodyear low 
pressure tires - 6.70~15. 
Sell less than retail cost. 
Call J. Klauer, Ext. 2392. 

Car Pool 

r nyone interested in 

joining a car pool from 
Lindenhur st, call Scatty, 
Ext. 457. 


